


 



 

 Page 3 of 3 
 

FUTURE ACTIVITIES  

 Next discussion topics for this sub-council includes BIPoC student experience and financial 

accessibility surveys from the Arts & Science Undergraduate Society (ASUS). 

 Continue to connect with and receive updates from Office of University Registrar following the 

Financial Aid Review. 

 Continue to monitor the work on developing a compensation policy for BIPOC students who 

engage in the labour of equity work. 

 Continue to monitor the use of the data from the Student Experiences Survey, as applicable to 

the scope of the sub-council. 

 Discuss how the work related to the Scarborough Charter intersects with the work of this sub-

council. 
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